
June 19th, 2020 

BOCCE NEWS 
By Barbara Orlando 

 
Patrick McMordie, Jim Goss, Jack McKinney & Larry Camacho 2019.  
Ahead of their time in practicing distancing while playing. 

 
June 8th-Opening of the bocce courts for Recreational Play only. 
Court Manager, Paul Andersen, Jana King, Marion Logie, Roger King 
& Tournament Director, George Paris 
 
Recreational bocce is back to all club members and Village residents, with some new rules for playing 
because of Covid 19.  Check out our website at www.villagesbocceclub.com for reserving court space 
and for the guidelines outlined by the County and Public Health Office, enforced by the VGCC.  
Remember no playing by anyone without reserving the courts first online.  Court monitors are 
required to be present during play.  If you are interested in becoming a court monitor or have 
questions, please contact our Court Manager, Paul Andersen at pandersen1953@yahoo.com or 
George Paris at geoenio68@gmail.com .  
 
Since this column is written ahead, please check out the club’s website (listed above) for the latest 
updates. 
 
Please remain safe and healthy by practicing distancing.   
 
 


